
Certificate of Attendance
The Office of the Vice Chancellor for Research and Graduate Studies 

Studies presents sincere gratitude and appreciation to

Rezan Siddiq Ismael

For Attending the 3rd Forum for Women in Research 
“Quwa: Women Empowerment for Global Impact”

Thursday, 25 of August 2022 

Wishing you continued success

Prof. Maamar Bettayeb
Vice Chancellor for Research & Graduate Studies
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